
 
 

 

 
 

 
Dear Friends of the Spring Turkey Dinner, 
 

Despite the global pandemic, Stephen and Jodi Lynn Swanson and their family, missionaries whom  
we have supported for several years, have decided to stay in Tanzania and continue their roles as healthcare 
 professionals.  We would still like to support these missionaries and the wonderful work that they are doing to train  
Tanzanian health professionals, develop a neonatal intensive care unit and establish a feeding program for malnourished 
children.  
 

Because of the cancellation of the 2020 Turkey Dinner and Craft show, we were unable to raise funds for missionary work.  
As a result, Augustus Women of the ELCA have initiated a Prayer and Pledge Drive to engage the local community to help 
missions on a global level. With your support, we can raise over $3,000 to financially support our pediatric missionaries, and 
to foster health and wellness education in parts of the globe that are less fortunate than ours. 

Would you consider contributing a faithful prayer, financial pledge, or both to help us work toward our mission? ALL 
DONATIONS RECEIVED BY 11/08/2020 WILL BE MATCHED by three generous gifts:  a generous gift from the Augustus 
Women of the ELCA (up to $1,000),  a generous gift from Pastor Kochenderfer (up to $1,000),  and a generous gift from 
Pastor Martha and Pastor Howard Kriebel (up to $1,000).  So every dollar you contribute will be increased four-fold!  And 
as an added bonus, you will be eligible to be entered in a drawing on November 22, 2020 for an afghan.  The afghan is  
48” x 54” and is crocheted with soft, bulky, polyester yarn.   
 

On behalf of the Swansons, the Augustus Women of the ELCA, and the Christian community at Augustus Lutheran Church, 
we would like to thank you in advance for your support. For your convenience, you can make your contribution by one of the 
following two ways: 

 

1. Donating online at <www.augustustrappe.org>.  Just follow the “DONATE” prompts under the “GIVING” tab.  
Don’t forget to add “WELCA-Turkey Dinner” and your phone number in the comments box so we can add 
you to the drawing.   
 

2. By mailing-in your financial commitment.  Checks and money orders can be made out to ‘Augustus  
Women of the ELCA’.  Additionally, please write “Turkey Dinner” on the memo line.  Send your  
donation to the following address to ensure your donation is delivered to the applicable location:  

                
 

    Augustus Lutheran Church 
                     c/o Women of the ELCA 
                     717 West Main Street 
                    Trappe, Pa, 19426 
 

Thanks again for your support of the Augustus Women of 
the ELCA pledge drive, and for helping to ensure the 
long-term sustainable future of the children in Tanzania. 

 

 
 


